
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

CONSTITUTION REVIEW COMMITTEE OPENS PUBLIC ENGAGEMENT PLATFORM FOR MEMORANDA 

SUBMISSIONS 

 

Accra, Ghana – February 27, 2025. 

 

The Constitution Review Committee (CRC), established by the President of Ghana, H.E John Dramani Mahama, to 

review and propose necessary amendments to the 1992 Constitution, has officially opened its channels for public 

engagement. 

 

As part of its commitment to an inclusive and participatory review process, the Committee invites individuals, civil 

society organizations, professional bodies, and all stakeholders to submit memoranda containing their views, 

recommendations, and proposals for constitutional reforms. 

 

Our interactive website has been launched to provide updates, solicit feedback, and encourage dialogue on key 

constitutional issues. 

 

To facilitate this engagement, the Committee has set up the following channels for submissions: 

1. Email Submissions – Memoranda can be sent electronically to submissions@constitutionreviewgh.org 

  

2. Visit our Interactive website for Online Submissions & Public Engagement –  www.constitutionreviewgh.org 

 

3. In-Person Submissions – Written submissions and supporting documents may be delivered to the CRC 

Secretariat at: 

Office of the President Annex 
Adjacent Ministry of Communication 
Abdul Diouf Road, Ridge-Accra. 
Digital Address: GA-079-8344 
 

mailto:submissions@constitutionreviewgh.org
http://www.constitutionreviewgh.org/


 
 
The Constitution Review Committee is dedicated to ensuring that the voices of all Ghanaians are heard in shaping 

the future of our democracy. The Committee urges all citizens and institutions to take advantage of this opportunity 

to contribute meaningfully to the constitutional review process. 

 

To this end, the Committee will further hold public fora and embark on stakeholder engagements across the 

country, ensuring that diverse perspectives are considered in shaping the nation’s constitutional future. The details 

of these engagements will be announced in due course. 

 

For further inquiries, please contact the Committee’s Secretariat on Tel: +233 53 999 3652  or visit our website: 

www.constitutionreviewgh.org. 

 

Issued by: 

Rainer Akumperigya (PhD) 

Secretary, The Constitution Review Committee. 
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